
Next school year, I ’ l l be a senior at AHF! I really plan on focusing on my studies as well as
enjoying my last year of high school. I ’m so excited to be an Ambassador. I can’t wait to
welcome new people to the Academy and help them navigate the new environment. I know how
difficult the transition can be, so I think I’ l l be able to help my mentee as well as any other new
students. This summer I’m going to be outside with my friends and I’l l be taking the SAT. I really
hope Covid-19 cases go down so life can go back to normal.

Ambassadors Club

ISABELLA WRIGHT
Senior

This summer, I am very excited to start my first “real job” working at a pizza restaurant. I am
also planning on going to the beach and seeing as many of my friends and family members as I
can. Once the next school year starts, I will continue to be involved in our clubs, as well as
enjoying the new activities that will become available as COVID restrictions begins to lift. I am
also so excited to meet my new classmates! As an Ambassador, I can’t wait to be one of the
first smiling faces new students will see as they are welcomed into the Academy. I hope to
help make their transition as smooth as possible and make all the girls feel at home :)

J U N E  2 0 2 1  N E W S L E T T E R

REBECCA BENIN
Sophomore



CLARA LOPEZ

This summer, my family and I have planned a road trip to Yellowstone National Park! I really
hope that we get to see the geyser, Old Faithful, erupt. I 'm also planning on visiting some
family and friends that I haven't seen since last summer. Even though the break just started, I
can’t wait until we are back at school again. For the next school year, I plan on joining the
softball team and maybe even the soccer team. I am very excited to help my mentee as well
as other new coming students with their arrival to AHF. I will do my best to help them feel as
welcomed and comfortable as possible. I can't wait to see what next year holds for all of us! 

Sophomore

YASMIM SOUZA

I ’m planning to put some of my projects to work in the next school year. I hope they really can
have a good impact at our dear academy. Through the Ambassadors club, I hope to help the
new students in the adaptation process and make them feel welcome to AHF. My summer will
definitely be a busy one in terms of study, but I look forward to learning how to play a new
instrument or to test some vegan recipes... Wish me luck : D

Senior



CAMILA MICHAUD

Camila is a senior from Colombia
that now lives in Massachusetts!

Senior

Our Current Ambassadors
M E E T  O U R  C U R R E N T  A M B A S S A D O R S ! !

GRACE PECKHAM 

Grace Peckham is a senior from
Connecticut!

Senior

ANGELA VU

Angela Vu is a senior from Texas!

Senior

INDIPHILE TSHOTSHO

Indiphile Tshotsho is a senior from South
Africa!!

Senior



It's Summertime!
I T  I S  O F F I C I A L L Y  S U M M E R !

Note:
You have now met our new Ambassadors, Rebecca Benin, Isabella
Wright, Yasmim Souza, and Clara Lopez! They have successfully
finished their first year at AHF and are looking forward to the
summer! They are exciting about being in the Ambassadors Club
and will be working very hard this summer to getting ready for the
new school year! This includes preparing for the Zoom Meet and
Greet on July 24, 2021 at 10 am EDT. We hope to see you there!
God bless you!


